Ottowe, Onterio, October 15, 1948.

Dear Sir:

Your letter of October 5th, 1942, with reference to the problem confronting you in connection with the Musqueem Indian Reserve, is acknowledged.

It is noted that negotiations are under way with the officials of the city corporation and that they have promised to place before you their submissions and proposals. We will look forward to the receipt of their proposals with interest.

Ma

Yours truly,

Alouel

Major D. M. Mackey, Indian Commissioner for B.C., Post Office Box 70, Vancouver, B.G.

Poor copx

Indian Affairs. (RG 10, Volume 8090, File 987/32-4-2-2 pt. 4)

PUBLIC ARCHIVES ARCHIVES PUBLIQUES CANADA